
Regarding SB1098 

Dear honorable Senators Frederick, JAMA, Representatives McLain, Senators Gelser Blouin, 
Golden, Manning JR, Representatives Fragala, Nelson; Senators Campos, Meek Patterson, Pham K, 
Reynolds, Representatives Gamba, Gomberg, Isadore, Nguyen H.   

 

I am not in support of SB1098 and ask you to vote No on this measure.  

Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy B. Rackham 


